
VILLAGE OF ELLENVILLE 

HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

APRIL 16, 2012 

MINUTES 
 

The April meeting of the Village of Ellenville Historic Preservation Commission was called to order at 5:03 p.m. in 

the 3
rd

 floor meeting room of the Government Center by Vice-Chair Bryan Zelnik. 

 

Present: Commissioners Draganchuk, Rubin and Zelnik.  

  

Awaiting status of Historic District Nomination on the national level. 

 

  2012 CLG Grant Proposal - No report status. 

 

Website updates need a status report.  

 

Draganchuk and Zelnik’s terms will expire on June 30, 2012.  Both are interested in reappointment and are working 

on their reappointment letters to send to Village Manager Mary Sheeley. 

 

Drafted meeting dates for the remainder of 2012 to be approved at our May meeting.   

The potential dates are: July 16 

   August 20 

   September 17 

   October 15 

   November 19 

   December 17 

 

The next meeting date is Monday, May 21, 2012 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Recorded by 

Kim Draganchuk, Secretary 


